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Hairstyles 

We have had a resurgence of inappropriate hairstyles 

such as perms etc.  Please see below school policy for 

hairstyles.   

Hair: For ALL pupils. If hair is worn long (below shoulder 

length), it must be tied up or back, for hygiene reasons.  

Outrageous and inappropriate hairstyles such as: 

• head shaven at one side 

• shaved parting and longer hair on top and over 

to one side 

• skin fades 

• mohawks 

• tramlines 

• rats tails 

• spikes 

• shapes 

• colours and hairstyles created by gel/wax are not 

acceptable in school 

• perms  

 

Christmas Cards 

Your child was sent home on Wednesday of this week 

with their Christmas card and order form.  Please can 

both order form and payments be returned no later than 

3p.m. next Monday 9th November as the bulk order 

needs to be placed later that day to allow sufficient time 

for delivery.  If you wish to pay by cheque this should be 

made payable to Holytrinitypta. 

 

Parents Evening Week Commencing 16th November 

This year’s Parental Consultations will be held week 

commencing 16th November.  All sessions will be carried 

out remotely using a new system called schoolcloud.  A 

link for this system will be emailed out today.  If you 

have any issues please contact the school office via 

email. 

 

Aim Group -Mental Health Qualification 

Please find attached with this newsletter a flyer for an 

opportunity for parents and carers to gain a free 

qualification in Mental Health. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Flu Vaccinations Rec -Y6 

Flu vaccinations for pupils will take place on Tuesday 17th 

November for those who have consented. 

 

Christmas Jumper Day 

We are fundraising on Friday, 11th December for “Save 
the Children” by wearing our Christmas jumpers.  
Children taking part in this event are asked to wear their 

Christmas jumper on Friday, 11th December and If 

possible make a cash donation to school of £1.  

(ParentPay is not to be used for this donation).  All funds 

raised will go to support this charity. We know with 

some shops being closed it might be quite difficult to buy 

a jumper so we are encouraging pupils and parents to 

create their own Christmas jumper/t-shirt etc. using 

things they have at home. 

 

Parking 

Can we remind parents that ALL areas around school are 

resident permit parking only.  The camera car has been 

patrolling the surrounding area this week and will 

regularly continue to do so.  Hartlepool Borough Council 

have informed us that there are no parking charges on 

the sea front or the park during the winter months.  We 

have also received a number of complaints regarding the 

dangerous speeds of some cars, especially travelling up 

Crawford Street, so can I please remind you to adhere to 

the 20mph limit which is in place for the safety of our 

pupils.    

 

An Important Message from Rotary Hartlepool 

Due to Covid restrictions, the Rotary Hartlepool regret 

that they are not able to offer their usual support to The 

Royal British Legion Annual Poppy Appeal. 

Poppies are not being delivered to all Local Schools, as in 

previous years, nor will they be available at Asda, where 

the public of Hartlepool usually have given most 

generously. 

A limited supply of poppies and brooches however will 

be made available at Regent Travel, 153 York Road, 

Hartlepool, or alternatively you can visit The Royal British 

Legion at their website www.rbl.org.uk/poppyappeal to 

purchase items from their online shop and/or make 

donations 

 

 

Love Your Neighbour 
As Yourself 
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